This truck barely made it around the circle of Charles and High streets. If there were sidewalks it would not have
been able to make that turn. This is at the 90 degree turn of Charles and High where Spruce Lane dead ends. This
is the second very large truck to come around here in the past couple of weeks. Obviously, they take a wrong turn

to get in the circle, but still have to navigate and get out. Narrowing the streets will make that impossible.
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